
 
 

 
I am once again planning visits to meet with students who have 
applied to St. Lawrence College to discuss their next steps in the 
process and perhaps with any students who have not applied but you 
think may benefit from a quick chat.  I began this initiative with 
several schools several years ago and it has proven to be very 
successful. 
 
Lou Anne will be in on Thursday March 29th to provide one-on-one 
information and advisement to your students as they move forward 
with the transition from high school to college. 
 
I can answer any questions they have about financial aid, awards and 
bursaries, counselling and accessibility services for students with 
disabilities, confirming offers and what the college experience will be 
like.  
 
Library @ Lunch 


